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July 2019 

Port Clinton Knights of Columbus 

Council 1750 
Comments from the Grand Knight 

 
Installation of new officers was held June 19th at 7:30PM. 

 

Brothers, I as departing Grand Knight, thank you each and every one for your confidence in my leadership of the Council 

1750. I will look forward to working with you as your New District Deputy. With the Elections of officers that were held 

this past month, I see great growth in the coming months. Congratulations to the new Grand Knight Paul Messerly. I 

look forward to continue our great relationship and work together for better awareness of the Knights of Columbus 

within the community of the church.  

  

Ed Maher, DD 

 

Hello Brother Knights of Columbus #1750, I was asked to add a small note in this newsletter. May I begin by saying, 

that I want to thank all of you for your support. I look forward in guiding our energy and efforts to build a better 

awareness of the Holy Spirit within all of us. As brothers united by greatness of our faith in Jesus and nurtured by 

Mary’s saving grace. We will see great things happening around us. You have selected a great leadership group as new 

Officer’s. I am excited to work with them and hopes their spirit will guide them and others to our organization and our 

works to help our Church and community. We have great opportunities ahead in the coming months. Let us work side by 

side to better our goals and ourselves thru good works of charity and fellowship. I intend to get a picture of all the new 

officers at our next business meeting and will publish it in the next newsletter.  

 

Paul Messerly, Grand Knight  

 

 

 

Newsletter 

The Chaplain’s Corner 
Brother Knights,  

Back in 1975 Pope Paul VI issued one of the last documents that came out of the Second Vatican Council, On 

Evangelization in the Modern World.   That document describes the core identity and purpose of the Church, “to spread 

the gospel of the Lord”, and describes the whole purpose of the church’s existence. 

The Knights of Columbus didn’t start as an arm of the Church so much as it is a fraternal organization for the benefit of its 

members and families.   However, while we still maintain our original aim and purpose, there is no doubt that the Order 

has responded to the Holy Spirit’s prompting of Pope Paul’s call to the world as he intended in his document.   Pope St. 

John Paul II reaffirmed that call to begin a “new evangelization”, in our time. 

Over the years since Vatican II, our Order has move to the national forefront in upholding Right to Life, and giving aid to 

those around the world where it is needed.  I think of the Iraqi Christians who need to be re-established in their land, as 

well as the work we do locally. 

That, my brothers, is spreading the gospel in the modern world.   You and I are blessed to take part in this, in God’s 

endeavor.   Keep praying the Rosary! 

Deacon Maury J. Hall 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Calendar of Events    
 
July 2nd   – Business Meeting 7:30 pm 
July 4th – Independence Day 
July 14th – Hospitality 8 am Mass 
July 26th – Golf League 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
IN SERVICE TO ONE, 

IN SERVICE TO ALL 

 
 

 Knights of Columbus 

 
PORT CLINTON COUNCIL NO. 1750 
109A East Perry Street 
Port Clinton, OH 43452 

July Birthdays 

Fr. James Say 7/1 
James Even 7/3 
Ben Roberts 7/4 
Fred Szabo 7/4  
Christopher George 7/5 
Joe Bires 7/8 
Ed Verkin, Jr. 7/10 
James Zafirau 7/13 
Daniel Briseno 7/21 
Aaron Gonya 7/21 
Tim Collins 7/26 
Fr. John Missler 7/26 
Dale Vanlerberghe 7/27 
Paul Anderson 7/29 

You can get this newsletter via email. Just send an email to migas1021@outlook.com , and 

request the K of C Newsletter. You will get the newsletter earlier, it’s in color, it won’t 

get lost, and we save money and effort.  
 

BIG MULTI PRIZE DRAWING  

The 4p's Big Multi Prize Drawing tickets are available and 

are in the mail.  Each brother will be receiving a packet of 

10 as members. Please consider either selling or taking 10 

tickets as they help your Council 1750 stability in helping 

others in need. Any tickets not sold, please return.  Put in the 

Hall mail box or give to any officer. There is a correction to 

the letter enclosed with your packet as follows: There will 

be eighteen winners; 10 at $50, 5 at $100, 2 at $500 and 1 at 

$1000. The information printed on the tickets is correct. 
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